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AM/ZL/AR 
 
11 May 2016 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As part of Year 3 World War II topic, a visit has been arranged to Blyth Battery on Wednesday 8 
June 2016. 
 
The children will be leaving school at approx. 9.15am and arriving back at school for 3.15pm. 
 
Your child will need a packed lunch on the day. Children on free school meals will be provided with 
a packed lunch from the school kitchen. Could you please indicate on the reply slip below if you will 
be providing a packed lunch from home or if it will be required from the school kitchen. 
 
For this visit your child should wear their school polo shirt and jumper with jogging bottoms and 
suitable footwear e.g trainers. Your child should also bring with them a waterproof jacket, a hat and 
sun cream as we will be near the beach. 
 
We are asking for voluntary contributions of up to £4.00 to cover transport costs and a donation to 
Blyth Battery.   
 
If your child suffers from travel sickness could you please ensure any medication is given to your 
child prior to the journey.  Medication for the return journey should be placed in a clearly marked 
envelope with your child’s name and given to a member of staff accompanying the children on the 
visit. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Miss Z Lisle 
 
 
 -------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please return slip before Friday 27 May 
 

Year 3 World War II visit to Blyth Battery 
 

I give permission for my child ___________________________________  Class __________ 
 
to visit Blyth Battery on Wednesday 8 June 2016. 
 
I enclose a voluntary contribution of up to £4.00              
 
A packed lunch will be required from the school kitchen  
 
Signed__________________________________ Parent / Carer  Date ____________________ 
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